MSDI President Message 2010
Fellow Marcelineans, Friends and Guests:
Good evening, everyone!  It’s always great to be with all of you and to have an evening of celebration, acknowledgement and reaffirmation.
Every moment in time can signify completion and the start of a new phase of life. Tonight we acknowledge that I have concluded my first term as President of Marcelineans of San Diego.  I have been blessed with your support and a true vote of confidence, and so I say THANK YOU for demonstrating your faith in me and re-electing me to be your President for a second term.
I want to thank all the officers who have made this past term so fulfilling. Your leadership, service and contributions have proven invaluable.
For the new officers, I want to welcome you with open arms and thank you in advance for all of the hard work you will do to make MSDI even greater.

To our generous donors and members--- you have been a vital element to this organization’s success. Thank you.
MSDI is our forum to give back to our community, especially to our needy townmates.  I am proud to say that for the last two years, our record of growth and service has been quite inspiring, especially in these trying economic times. MSDI has shown dedication and generosity repeatedly, and this level of commitment touches and continues to inspire me.  Our past has been rich and full of goals…realistic goals that have been met.  Let’s take a look at the highlights for the past two years:
· Membership has grown immensely to over 300 members
· We endeavored to support worthwhile causes, such as the Oral Health Project, the Saka-Saka Project (The Sandal Campaign) and the Scholarship Program here in San Diego and in San Marcelino which helps the deserving underprivileged students pursue their high school education.

Our goals for the next two years are to continue our growth in both membership and the number of lives we impact.  We will continue to honor our mission of fellowship and charity.  We are here to do whatever we can to support future generations through our Scholarship Program here in San Diego and in our hometown of San Marcelino.
Despite the obligations that daily life brings, I am confident that we can thrive and grow.  I hope you choose to reach out, participate and get involved. 

MSDI is lifeblood – it binds us to our beloved San Marcelino, enriches our roots, promotes service and humility, and facilitates camaraderie.  To that end, let us continue our quest to be a presence.  Together we can make a difference and together we can achieve the extraordinary. 
As what Robert Kennedy once said, “Some men see things as they are and ask ‘Why’? I dream of things that never were and say, ‘Why not?”.
God bless Marcelineans of San Diego. God Bless San Marcelino.

Jean Dacayo Paje

President

